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Issue  

March 1, 2021 

Infections are 

decreasing, and more 

people are being 

vaccinated. I know 

progress is slower north 

of the border, but maybe 

you are starting to see a 

dim light at the end of 

the tunnel.  Now is the 

time to think about the 

election of next year’s 

 

Kindness, a Key to Service 

District Governor Joe Nilles 

Our Message from DG Joe 
 

Our district leaders are working on a plan to also provide training as needed.  Please let us know 

what is needed.  Such as secretary, president, treasurer, club administrator, parliamentary 

procedure, or anything else.  We want to personalize the training to your needs, not ours. 

 

District D Virtual Spring Conference April 17, 2021 

This year’s spring conference will be held virtually via zoom. We will have a guest speaker, ID 

Mark Lyon; awards, memorial service, humorous stories, and some time for fun and games. 

Attached to this bulletin is a flyer explaining more of what is happening. Preregistration is 

required as we need to make sure our zoom license has enough room for everyone. After you 

register and shortly before the conference, those registered will be sent the zoom link. This will 

be a time to see and visit with those we have been separated from this past year. Please register 

and attend this conference as we celebrate our progress this past year.  To preregister, go the  

19DLions@gmail.com  give your name, email address, club name, and current club office held. 

 

 

 

 

 

Bulletin Editor Shelley Costello  shelan1437@aol.com  

Please send articles by the 1st of each month for the current 

 

We are heading towards 

spring, a time of new growth 

of flowers, projects and 

perhaps even growth in our 

clubs. South of the border 

things are starting to look up 

concerning the COVID virus 

as communities are moving 

into new phases of recovery.  

At this time the rate of  

officers, if you haven’t already 

started.  2nd half dues are due 

and I know some clubs have 

already paid theirs.  Thank you. 

Plans are being made for the 

training of officers for the next 

year.  The MD will be offering 

some online training and the 

dates will be sent out as they are 

confirmed. 
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Websites:  
 

 

Websites: 

• MD19  lionsmd19.org/indes.php 

• District D  e-district.org/sites/19d 

• LCI        lionsclubs.org 

• NLF   nlfoundation.org 
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Election of District Officers 2021-22 Lions Year 

The election of next years district officers will be conducted 

by email vote. Each club will be sent ballots and the number 

of the electors each club has. The clubs will send the ballots 

out to their chosen voters, who will vote for their choices and 

return the completed ballots to:  19DLions@gmail.com  . 

Ballots will need to be return to this address by April 10, 

2021. There are 3 positions open with one candidate for 

each one. There will be one separate ballot for clubs in D2 

and D5 for the election of our representative to the Northwest 

Sight and Hearing Foundation. 

 

 

 

 

March: the start to Spring. Bring on the robins, bring on the garden seeds. Now is the time to build 
your birdhouses, build your garden boxes, design your garden marker pegs - peas, carrots etc. Soon 
we will be able to do roadway cleanup, river & lakeshore rehab., tree planting. Now is also the time to 
service our tools & equipment for our outside activities. 'Are we ready?'  
 
 
 

         
 
 
 
My feature this month is birdhouses - I found some leftover cedar pickets and turned them into bird 
comfort! They love them. 
 

Environmental: Send me your creations at environmentangus@gmail.com 
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EXCITING NEWS FOR DISTRICT D LIONS! 

A VIRTUAL CONFERENCE COMING UP ON APRIL 17TH!! 
A TIME FOR YOUR CLUB TO TAKE PART IN….. 

A SHOW CASE OF SERVICE 

 
Hello to All You Service Minded Lions Clubs in District D, 
 
Our Lions Clubs, in these challenging times, have persevered to continue with 
some amazing projects, service projects and/or fund raisers to meet service 
needs. 
 
We are offering you a fantastic opportunity to share with us, at our upcoming 
District D Virtual Conference, a project which your club has held this Lion’s year. 
 
We are asking that each club wanting to disclose a project, choose a club 
member who is a good presenter and succinct, as we are limiting each 
showcase to 3 minutes.  There will be no judging on this; it is a time to boast 
and spark ideas for other clubs.  We look forward to hearing about the good 
things happening in District D! 
 
To sign up and present your project, please send your club name and presenter 
to me by March 31st.  My email address is: skihilldln@gmail.com 
 
Lion Dorothy Nilles 
District D Planning Committee for District D Virtual Conference 
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DISTRICT D VIRTUAL 
SPRING CONFERENCE 

 

For our Fun Afternoon wear 
your best spectacles 

 

 Highlights 

• International Director Mark 

Lyon Keynote Address 

• Awards  

• Announcement of Voting 

Results 

• Honoring our Lioness 

• Memorial Service 

• Show Case of Service 

Projects 

• ‘Bring Your Own Lunch’ 

Social 

• Why Training? 

• Live Auction 

• Games with Prizes 

• Humorous Stories 

April 17, 2021 starting at 8:45 am 
Cost:  Free 

It’s easy to register: 
Send an email to 19DLions@gmail.com with your name(s), Club and 

Current Club Office held.  Please indicate if more than one person will 

be joining on the same computer. 

REGISTRATIONS MUST BE RECEIVED BY April 10, 2021 

   

 

KINDNESS, A Key To 

Service 
 



Wenatchee Valley Lions Valentine Cookie Day 

for Seniors     

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                    Grand-children 

preparing Valentine CARDS, Club 

Members baking, wrapping and 

delivering cookie plates to Mobile Meals 

for delivery to our Senior Citizens in             

the Wenatchee Valley. 

93 people were recipients 

187 masks for MM Drivers 

Happy Valentines Day 2021 
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